
Firm  Launches  New
Subscription Plan
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce the launch of a
new  subscription  plan,  which  is  intended  to  simplify  the
process of working with a lawyer for companies as well as
individuals.  The firm’s subscription plans have been been
designed to uniquely enable clients to hire and communicate
with counsel without the fear or worry of an accruing billable
hour.

Subscriber clients will pay a flat monthly rate each month
with the option of purchasing add-on services at an additional
flat fee rate that they can easily estimate in advance of
making a work request.  Subscription prices will start at just
$150 at the lowest bronze level.

To view the currently available subscription plans, please
click here:  Prinz Law Office Subscription Plans.

The new subscriptions are available to clients immediately.
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